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The applicant proposes to operate at 0.2 kW at 5 meters AGL horizontally polarized.  This proposal is 

within the FCC’s guidelines for uncontrolled exposure.  This is an existing tower with only one two way 

radio service on it currently for the Lake County Sherriff.  Nevertheless, the applicant will ensure that 

placards warning of radiation hazard are posted in and around the site at all times.  Also, station staff 

will be trained how to turn off the transmitter in the event that anyone climbs the tower for 

maintenance. 

 

 


